From: WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>

Sent: 28 October 2017 15:20
To: National Planning Framework
Subject: Ireland 2040 Submission from Derek McCullough

Name: Derek
Surname: McCullough

Message:
football to people a great place to live yet this government has no respect to the good people of the town.
This framework MUST be reviewed and include Drogheda. A drogs for life not for xmas

This e-mail was sent from a contact form on National Planning Framework (http://npf.ie)
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